
October 15, 2004

Mr. David Seller, Owner
O': 4 58 0 . S.. y side
Houston, Texas 77087
)Dear Mr. Seller:

Thank you very kindly for permitting me to register voters for 
the Presidential Election, November 2nd; at your Seller's 
GrocerytStore on 402 Edgebrook.
You were instrumental in my motivating them to exercise their 
civil rights as American Citizens.
My best wishes for your continued business success.
I thank you again.

SincereIv

Mary S. Lopez 
(281) 286-6246

XC: Mr. Roland Orizaga




